
It’s your CityIt’s your City——help plan it!help plan it!  

The City of Coeur d’Alene is seeking community input 
for its Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
Consolidated Planning Process.  CDA residents are 
encouraged to attend two public workshops and share 
their input about current community needs and 
spending priorities. You can influence where these 
Federal funds are spent for the 
program years 2018-2022! 

CDBG 
Consolidated 
Plan Public 
Workshop 
Schedule 

 

Nov. 2, 2017 
Coeur d’Alene 

Library, 
Community Room 
12:00 PM–1:00 PM 

 

Nov. 30, 2017 
Boys and Girls 

Club, CDA 
location, 

Classroom 
6:00 PM-7:00 PM 

Get involved — your  participation 
is important!  Public forums have 
been scheduled for you to share 

your ideas on how the city should 
direct this federal funding. 

Can’t make the public forum?  Be sure 
to send a letter or email your ideas.  

Want more information?  Contact the 
City’s CDBG Grant Administrator: 

Michelle Cushing 
710 E. Mullan Ave., CDA, ID 83814 

208-769-2382 or mcushing@cdaid.org 

More information on the CDBG 

program and past year funding  

priorities can be found online: 

www.cdaid.org/conplan 

The City will make reasonable accommodations for anyone attend-
ing the meetings who requires special assistance for hearing, physi-
cal, or other impairments.  Please contact Michelle Cushing at least 
48 hours in advance of the meeting dates and times. 


